
A Special Meeting of the Bloomsburg Municipal Authority Board was held Wednesday, 
September 23, 2015, 4:30pm in Council Chambers of Town Hall, Bloomsburg, PA. 
 
Carey Howell presided.  Those present included: Board Members Claude Renninger and 
Andrew Barton and Secretary/Office Manager Amber Kenney Absent were Board 
Members Tom Evans and Larry Mack. 
 
APPROVAL OF 2016 MINIMUM MUNICIPAL OBLIGATION  
 
On a motion by C. Renninger, seconded by A. Barton and voted on unanimously, the 
Board approved the 2016 Minimum Municipal Obligation (MMO) for the Municipal 
Authority Employees’ Pension Plan in the amount of $27,425. 
 

 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:32pm. 
 
 
 

  
        AMBER KENNEY 
        Secretary/Office Manager 
 

 


